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The Department of the Interior announced today the award of a $144,840 contract for the construction
of a 128.-pupil girl’s dormitory at Wingate Vocational School for Indians at Fort Wingate, New Mexico.

This dormitory, when completed, will relieve overcrowding of the present dormitories and provide for
an enrollment of 820 pupils.

The successful bidder was Hesselden Construction Company, of Albuquerque, New Mexico. Nine higher
bids were received, ranging from $146,592.00 to $192,976.00.
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